
The Postal Corporation of Jamaica Limited Announces New Board of Directors,
Chaired By Professor Lloyd Waller, CD

Kingston, Jamaica; February 27, 2025 – The Postal Corporation of Jamaica Limited (Post Corp) is pleased to announce the
appointment of its new Board of Directors, chaired by Professor Lloyd Waller, CD. The Board assumed duties in November 2024 and
has been mandated to provide the Post Corp with robust corporate governance that will help the entity to modernize the island’s postal
service and drive revenue.

Professor Waller brings experience in research and policy, digital transformation, and democratic governance. The achievements of the
Postal Corporation of Jamaica under the former Board of Directors, particularly in digital transformation led by the former Chairman,
Professor Felix Akinladejo, Professor of Computer Information Systems at the Faculty of Engineering and Computing, University of
Technology, have laid a strong foundation for continued progress. This work is expected to continue under the oversight of Chairman
Professor Waller, Deputy Chairman Mr. Damian Brown, and the other members of the Board: Mr. Blake Brown, Ms. Shanoy Coombs, Ms.
Donna Foster, Mr. Don Gittens, Ms. Sherine Grant, Mrs. Khalilah Reynolds, Ms. Marjorie Shaw, and Mr. Larren Peart.

Upon his appointment Professor Waller said “As the new Chair of the Board, I am committed to steering the Postal Corporation of
Jamaica towards financial sustainability and operational excellence. Our focus will be on enhancing customer satisfaction and staff
welfare, underpinned by strategic investments in digital technologies and robust change management practices. By modernizing our
services and ensuring long-term viability, we will strive for strategic advancements to underscore our commitment to transforming
Jamaica Post into a more dynamic, responsive and customer focused service provider. As we continue to innovate and improve,
Jamaica Post will remain a key pillar in our community, contributing significantly to Vision 2030 and the broader Jamaica Development
Project. ”

The Post Corp was registered in 1995 and began operations in 2000. The company has been charged with transforming the Post and
Telecommunications Department into a profitable, modern, digitally driven and efficient organization and a one stop hub for
government services. Both entities operate under the Jamaica Post brand. The Post Corp is headed by the Postmaster-General/Chief
Executive Officer, Mr. Lincoln Allen, JP, and over the years, the Post Corp has introduced various innovative services to meet the rapidly
growing demands of the logistics industry, such as Zip Mail, Fast Track and Klick ‘N’ Ship.

Welcoming the new Board, Mr. Allen stated, “Jamaica Post remains focused on operational and financial transformation. As we move
forward, we will take a structured approach to addressing key areas such as revenue growth, improving customer experience, digital
integration, and product innovation. Our objective remains achieving leadership in logistics services locally and regionally. At the core
of this transformation is our staff, the backbone of our operations. Their well-being, development, and engagement will remain a priority
as we work towards creating an environment that fosters innovation, efficiency, and service excellence.”

The Postal Corporation of Jamaica Limited welcomes the Board of Directors and wishes for its tenure to be successful.
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